
 

 
 

 
January 19, 2021 

 
 
Dear Customer, 
 

This letter should serve as official Yarewell Biotechnology Ltd. is 
hereby allowed to distribute products from Fitzgerald Industries 
International for calendar year 2021. 
This agreement is not specific to any region and can be revoked by 
Fitzgerald Industries International at any time without prior notice.  
 
Please contact us at antibodies@fitzgerald-fii.com with any 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bernie Hodsdon 
Executive Vice President 
 

 

 

Fitzgerald Industries International 

Suite 1A North, 30 Sudbury Road 

Acton, MA 01720, USA 

 

Tel:       978.371.6446 

Fax:      978.371.2266 

Web: www.fitzgerald-fii.com 

Email: antibodies@fitzgerald-fii.com 
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